From:

Joseph Baudler josephbaudler@ashland-ne.com

Subject: RE: FFRF- Religious promotion on social media (Ashland Police Department, NE)

Date:
To:

July 31, 2020 at 3:41 PM
Greta Martens greta@ffrf.org

Thank you for bringing this to my attention. The goal of our Face Book Page is to promote a positive image to the community that is
inclusive to all. We will conduct an audit of our FB page and remove the posts you have brought to our attention.

Sincerely,

Ashland Chief of Police
Joseph E. Baudler
2304 Silver St
Ashland, NE 68003
Work# 402-944-2222
Cell# 402-699-4266

From: Greta Martens <greta @ffrf.org>

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 11:59 AM

To: josephbaudler@ashland-ne.com

Cc: Chris Line <chris @ffrf.org>

Subject: FFRF- Religious promotion on social media (Ashland Police Department, NE)

Dear Chief Baudler:

| am writing on behalf of the Freedom From Religion Foundation, a nationwide nonprofit organization that works to protect the
constitutional principle of separation of state and church. Please review the attached letter from Staff Attorney Christopher Line
(CC’ed). This letter was also sent via U.S. Mail.

We look forward to your response. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Greta Martens

Legal Assistant

Freedom from Religion Foundation
PO Box 750

Madison, WI 53701-0750

(608) 230-8422

pronouns: she/her/hers
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